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MASB's 2022 Delegate Assembly will begin Thursday, Oct. 20 at 7 p.m. at the
Grand Traverse Resort and Spa in Acme. Delegates selected by boards of
education across the state will decide MASB's positions on a wide variety of
issues affecting education.

Below is a link to use to certify the official voting delegates and alternates who will
represent your board of education. (Note: please do not share this link—it is
specific to you).

All delegates and alternates must be school board members. Only delegates and
alternates named by your board may offer motions and vote on issues. However,
all school board members may speak on the issues and patrticipate in the debate.
Your 2022-2023 MASB dues must be paid in order for a district to participate in
the Delegate Assembly.

Certify Your Delegates Here

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at chuffman@masb.org
or 517.327.5915.

Regards,
Cheryl

CHERYL HUFFMAN | Board Liaison
Michigan Association of School Boards



